ATB: Notice on the result of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 
On 21/05/2018, An Thinh Joint Stock Company announced the result of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows: 

Contents: 
· On 21/05/2018, An Thinh Joint Stock Company held Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 at Ba Be Resort, Buoc Luom, Khang Ninh Commune, Ba be District, Bac Kan Province 

· General Meeting of Shareholders and the authorized persons participating Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 equivalent to the number of shares of 1,700,500 shares, account for 12.29% of total number of shares with voting rights. 
· Therefore, Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 of An Thinh Joint Stock Company was not held. 
· This information is disclosed on the website of the Company as in the link: www.anthinhjsc.com.vn 

